NEWSLETTER -

JULIE ALTOM, PRINCIPAL

Hello Students & Families!

Oklahoma State Testing is right around the
corner. State testing will begin on April 1st!
Our 3rd grade students will continue to use
the paper & pencil testing format while our
4th and 5th graders will be completing their
state tests on laptop computers. The “OSTP.
Parent, Student, Teacher Guide” (PSTG) for
3rd graders will be sent out as hard copies,
as they have in previous years. Parents and
families of 4th & 5th grade students can
access the PSTG at the following online link -
https://oklahoma.onlinehelp.measuredprogress.org/

rent- nt- her-gui

The practice questions you see in the PSTG
represent the types of questions and
interactions your student will see when they
take the Spring 2019 OSTP state
assessments in English Language Arts,
Mathematics, and Science. If you have any
difficulty accessing the PSTG online, please
feel free to contact me.

Thank you. Let’s rock the test!

Kelsey Tucker, School Counselor
ktucker@plainview.k12.ok.us
580-223-6437
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4TH GRADE
BOTTLEHEAD BIOGRAPHY

UPCOMING DATES

March 8th: Indian Beat

Joinus as Mrs. Dotson's class leads
Indian Beat

March 8th: Spring Pictures
March 11th: 5th Grade Track
Track meet at Plainview
March 13th: 5th Grade Track
Track meet at Stratford

March 18th-22nd: Spring Break
No School
March 27th: Discovery Club Field Trip

Discovery Club members visit the Ft.
Worth Museum of Science & History

March 29th: Indian Beat

Join us as Mrs. Willis' class leads Indian
Beat



https://oklahoma.onlinehelp.measuredprogress.org/parent-student-teacher-guides/
https://oklahoma.onlinehelp.measuredprogress.org/parent-student-teacher-guides/

5TH GRADE TRACK NEWSLETTER CONTRIBUTORS

Four students from Mrs. Simmons' 5th
grade class wrote the articles for the
March newsletter. The students are
Kasper Villarreal, Ben Harris, Zimin
Kwon, and Abby Chaney. To see a color
edition of the newsletter, please visit the
Plainview website and select Plainview
Intermediate.

www.plainview.k12.ok.us

3D DESIGN CHALLENGE

Stacy Wilson is a 3rd grade teacher at
Plainview Intermediate. She is married to
Jeff Wilson and has two grown children,
Shannon and Robbie,
and baby Joe as a
new addition to their
family. She attended
Lone Grove High
: School. She received
» her bachelor's
degree from the
University of
Oklahoma and her
master's from East
Central University.
Mrs. Wilson has been

5TH GRADE SOLAR SYSTEMS teaching for 25 years, all of those years at

Plainview.

Who do you look up to as a mentor? Lisa
Moore and Teresa Lawson

What is your favorite children's book? Tale

of Despereaux

What is the best compliment you've ever
received? "You make learning fun."

What is your favorite thing about this time
of year? Stormy weather

If you could go on vacation anywhere in the
world, where would it be? A cruise to Italy

What do you like best about being a
teacher? Helping kids

POETRY CONTEST WINNERS

Mrs. Perkins presented 5th grade students with the opportunity to write a poem
which was submitted to a contest for the Pansy Garden Club of Ardmore. The topic of
the poem was "Pop Goes the Seed." Students wrote
the poems at school during Mrs. Perkins class. A
former Plainview teacher, Mrs. Sandy Alexander,
attended Indian Beat to present the poetry contest
Coee s‘;ﬁm _— winners .ail:tﬁertifictate;c and clasth Iawa:zqc.h Th(sa local
& ; winners of the contest were: 1st place Ethan Savage,
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By Kasper Villarreal




